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WASHINGTON, D. C. 20558 i
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OF FICE OF THE
COMMISSIONER April 23, 1979

NOTE TO: Joseph M. Felton
FROM: Peter A. Bradford ,

Attached is both Weston Vivian's letter to me and my
response to him. As indicated in my reply to Mr, Vivian,
I have suggested that we treat his letter as an FOIA request.
I do not know Mr. Vivian personally, so please handle it as a
leiter addressed to the NRC.

cc: lee V. Gossick
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